
The legislative intent of Senate Bill 1375 is to clarify Title IX requirements for 
public schools in California. The new law requires charter schools to post 
information on the school website on or before July 1, 2017 identifying the 
school's Title IX Coordinator, the rights of students and the responsibilities of 
schools, and a description of how to file a complaint. B.E.S.T. Academy Charter 
does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, 
or age in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts 
and other designated youth groups.  The following person has been designated 
to handle inquiries regarding the school’s non-discrimination policies:

Title IX

James Mays, Executive Director 
1704 Cape Horn 
Julian, CA 92036 
833-619-2378
jmays@bestacademycs.com

http://833-619-2378/
https://venngage.com/

